
 
Upcoming Client Mailing with 
updated Terms and Conditions 

E*TRADE Savings Bank and its affiliates (“E*TRADE”) do not warrant these products, services and publications against different 
interpretations or subsequent changes of laws, regulations and rulings. E*TRADE does not provide legal, accounting, or tax advice.  
Always consult your own legal, accounting, and tax advisors. 
 
E*TRADE Savings Bank, doing business as “TCA by E*TRADE”: 7103 South Revere Parkway, Centennial, CO 80112.  Member FDIC  

On July 16, 2018, TCA by E*TRADE mailed a letter to all account owners who 
established accounts between April 9 and July 6, informing them of the APR/APY 

and TCA by E*TRADE’s updated Terms and Conditions. 
 
Now on August 6, 2018, TCA by E*TRADE will mail this same letter to account 

owners who opened accounts between July 7 and July 25, informing them of the 
APR/APY and the updated Terms and Conditions information. 
 

To view a copy of what account owners will receive, please view the attached link. 
 

Contact your Relationship Manager if you are interested in knowing which account 
owners will be receiving the mailing or if you have any questions. 
 

NOTE: On July 26, 2018, we began using the updated Welcome Kit Letter which now 
references the APR/APY and updated Terms and Conditions Booklet. 
 

 


